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Wednesday 31st March 
 
Dear parents/carers 
  
During the Summer Term, children in Reception will be taking part in a project entitled, 
‘What Will I be?’ This project will focus upon introducing children to a range of job roles. 
Children will be encouraged to think about what they might like to do as a profession when 
they are adults.  
 
As an enrichment activity and to develop a meaningful understanding of a variety of job 
roles, we plan to (throughout the Summer Term) hold some online Teams sessions with 
professionals where children will be able to ask questions about their jobs. Each session will 
be managed by Reception staff who will start each meeting and monitor it throughout. To 
ensure the privacy of your child, our cameras will be switched off. The children will be able to 
see and hear the professional, however the professional will only have audio access to the 
children where the children will have the opportunity to ask their questions.  
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to investigate a range of jobs roles in a 
safe, covid secure manner. If you have any questions or concerns then please raise them with 
the reception staff using the year group email address: 
ph.receptionhomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk. If you do not reply to this letter, via email, 
we will assume that you consent for your child to take part in these experiences throughout 
the Summer Term.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher.  
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